
Brandon Cormier

From: Kevin Jarus
Sent:
To:

December 12, 2024 1:34 PM 
Vanessa Smith; Brandon Cormier

Subject: FW: Huneault Subdivision Floodplain Evaluation

Huneault resub.

BEST 
MANAGED 
COMPANIES

Kevin Jarus, m.pi., rpp
Planning Manager
Sr. Associate

Sudbury Office
Phone: 705-671-2295 ext 606
Mobile: 416-856-7935

1/Ve want to build an organization where everyone loves their job and their leaders care fo

From: Anoop Naik <Anoop.Naik@ConservationSudbury.ca>
Sent: November-29-23 10:30 AM
To: Michael Thompson <michael.thompson@tulloch.ca>
Cc: Sarah Woods <Sarah.Woods@ConservationSudbury.ca>; Kevin Jarus <kevin.jarus@tulloch.ca>; Kayla Schmidt 
<kayla.schmidt@tulloch.ca>
Subject: RE: Huneault Subdivision Floodplain Evaluation

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Good Morning Michael,

Thank you very much for submitting the floodplain report and the HEC-Ras model files for the realigned reach of the 
tributary III of Whitson River. Conservation Sudbury has accepted the floodplain map submitted for the realigned reach 
of tributary III.

Also, we are satisfied with your professional assessment concerning the erosion issues with respect to the realigned 
channel.

The submission of the floodplain report and the addressing of the erosion issues satisfies Conservation Sudbury's 
concerns expressed in the email dated Jun 4, 2021.

The floodplain mapping and erosion hazard concerns addressed in the 31st August 2023 email are with respect to the 
realignment of the Tributary III of the Whitson River, these requirements don't address all the other council conditions 
for the Huneault Subdivision. Any questions or concerns regarding other council conditions please reach out to Sarah 
Woods.

Please feel free to reach me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this email.

Sincerely,

Anoop Naik
Water Resources Specialist
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Conservation Sudbury 

199 Larch Street

Suite 401
Sudbury, ON P3E 5P9 
Tel: (705) 674-5249 Ext: 205
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